
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

17 August 2020 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Dropping-Off and Collection Times 
 
As previously notified for P2 – P6 year-groups, Tuesday 25 August and Wednesday 26 August will be half-days 
although collection times will now need to be staggered.   
 
All year-groups should please refer to the attached table for a final summary of details. 
 
Medication 
 
Please ensure that children who require essential medication bring it to school on the first morning with clear 
instructions included in a clearly named, lidded box, to give to their teacher on arrival. 
 
Kind regards. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
G T Cherry 
Principal 

 


